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Dear Parents/Carers 

As you are aware, pupils who are part of the choir in Years 4, 5 and 6 are invited to attend 

Young Voices on Tuesday 25th February 2025 (This is a change from the original date). On 

the day of the event, the children will be taken by mini-bus to the Co-op live arena in 

Manchester accompanied by members of school staff. The children will be given an early 

lunch, as we will be leaving for 11:15am. We will arrive at the arena at 12:45pm for 

registration. There will be a rehearsal for all schools from 2pm-5pm. There will be a break 

for us to eat a packed lunch before we perform in a concert (7pm-8:45pm). Children can 

either return to school on the mini-bus, which is booked for 9pm or go home with a 

parent/carer if they are watching the concert. Pick up points will be sent nearer the time. 

The children are incredibly lucky to be given the opportunity to take part in such a 

wonderful event in such a spectacular venue. This event has been funded by school, and 

therefore the event is FREE to take part in. We appreciate that this is a long day, but it is a 

once in a lifetime opportunity. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Keziah Brown 

Music Lead 

____________________________________________________________________ 

I give permission for _____________________________________ to attend the Young Voices 

concert in Manchester on Tuesday 25th February 2025.  

I will pick up from the concert at Co-op Live, Manchester and bring my child home 

I will collect my child from school at 10pm 

Signed _________________________________________________ 

Printed __________________________________________________ 

Mobile Number ____________________________________________ 

 


